Freedom of Information Act 2000 – IT Contracts 

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I would like to request the following breakdown of the Councils IT hardware maintenance contracts and associated costs.
·         A list of the models of all physical servers, storage devices, tape libraries and network switches under support contracts.
·         The cost and duration of said contracts, with start and end dates and service level associated with the equipment.
·         Could you also supply the names of the suppliers of the aforementioned support services for each contract?
Answer:

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

All of our contract awards are published at the following link:

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/how-we-work/data-protection-and-foia/transparency-and-open-data
The latest published data is September 2017

·         I would also request the name and full contact details of the person/s in your organisation responsible for the maintenance support contracts.
Carl Skidmore
City Information Officer

Leicester City Council

Bosworth House 

9-15 Princess Road West 

Leicester
LE1 6TH 

Email: Carl.Skidmore@leicester.gov.uk 
Must be a valid email address
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

